From: Pettrey, Lisa

To: "Aidan Quigley"

Cc: Anderson, Michelle; Mishaan,. Jessica
Subject: Public Records Response

Date: Thursday, April 4, 2019 4:13:00 PM

Attachments: 2019 04 04 Anderson Response to Quialey.pdf

Mr. Quigley, attached please find our response to your public records request dated April 1, 2019.
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05609-1001

April 5,2019

Mr. Aidan Quigley
VTDigger

Re: Public Records Request

Dear Mr. Quigley:

Thank you for your public records request made pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records
Act 1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320, dated April 1, 2019. You have asked for “All communication between
the U.S. Attorney's office or FBI and the Attorney General's office between January 10, 2016
and November 30, 2018 regarding Burlington College.”

The Attorney General’s Office has conducted a search and we do not have any records
responsive to your request. To the extent you believe this constitutes a denial of your request,
you may direct a written appeal to:

Joshua Diamond

Deputy Attorney General

Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609

Sincerely,
/s/

Michelle Anderson
~ Assistant Attorney General

Electronically Transmitted
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